
Mini Camp News 
Week 4: July 5 - July 8

● Please remember to bring a water 

bottle, change of clothes, and 

sunscreen daily!

● If you have concerns or special 

requests, email summer@saklan.org.

● Extended is open from 2-4 PM daily! 

● On Fridays, there is usually water play.

★ Daily Mandarin  
language and 
culture class M-F

★ Friday, July 15- 
Tour of Moraga 
Garden (walking 
field experience)

REMINDERS NEXT WEEK AT CAMP…

Our second week of camp  has been filled with more arts and crafts, as well as more 
Spanish language and cultural knowledge! Students had fun creating Shrinkydinks, 
beaded keychains, Playdoh, and more.  On Friday, campers were treated to a show 

from the Bubble People, which did not disappoint! After the bubble show, we tried to 
use the same techniques to create our own bubble magic, with great success, and 

then followed up with birdhouse painting. They learned about different art materials 
and created some truly beautiful works of art. What a blast! 

This week, Mini Campers got really creative! Not only have they been building on 
their learning from language and culture class, but are exploring other subjects and 
areas of creativity too. Whether tie-dyeing their camp T-shirts or mixing, stamping 
and painting salt dough, Mini Campers have been enjoying getting to express their 
creative sides. We finished up the week with a fun story and then building our own 

stuffed animals! The Minis had fun picking out their own animal’s “skin”, then stuffing 
it full of love, fluff, and some special wishes. Make sure you ask your camper what 

their stuffy’s name is- they are all uniquely adorable! 

As we reach the end of our first summer session, we said goodbye to some 
of our friends who won’t be returning and finished up some final projects in 
our language and culture class. Then we celebrated our time together by 

barbecuing hot dogs, hitting the piñata, and splashing in the water out on the 
turf. It has been so much fun to get to know all the Minis over the past month, 
and we hope that they have had an unforgettable experience here at camp. If 
you are leaving we hope to see you next summer! If you are returning for the 

next session, have a great weekend and see you Monday.
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